
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Meal Price Increase 
 
Due to the significant increases in food and supply costs, Ashmole Primary will be 
increasing the price of a school lunch by 5p. Subsequently, the price of a main meal and 
a dessert will increase from £2.60 to £2.65. 
 
The Free School Meal allowance will be raised accordingly to £2.65. 
 
Further information about the menu are available on our website: 
 
https://www.ashmoleprimary.org/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=24 
 
Please be advised that the above changes will come into effect from Tuesday 3rd January 
2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs E Arvstrand 
Contract and Catering Manager 

https://www.ashmoleprimary.org/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=24

